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Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

June 5, 1986

All of us SPACES are very sorry to hear of
your mother's death. We believe you made a
good decision in letting the Jargon Societybe responsible for the exhibition of your
m o t h e r ' s w o r k .

I am on ii^jr way to North Carolina to talk with
the Jargon Society to discuss the preservation
o f t he scu lp tu re .

Again, please accept our sincere condolence.

S i n c e r e l y,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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